
This certificate is geared toward training opportunities for those interested in 
arboriculture or those who are already in the arboriculture industry that want to expand 
their knowledge base. This certificate is developed in conjunction with the NC Urban 
Forestry Council, NC State University, and F.A. Bartlett Tree Experts. 

- When: Dec. 5, 2025 - March 27, 2026
- Where: Central Piedmont Cato Campus, Horticulture Bldg.
- How:  Online and in-person (Fridays only)

Interested? 
Scan the QR Code and we will notify you when registration is open.  
Hope to see you in December 2025!

Questions? 
Email Cindy Proctor at cynthia.proctor@cpcc.edu
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